
October 9th            Kiss the Pig!  6:30 at  The Farmstead  

October 16th                 Kindergarten field trip to Boise Creative Center 

October 21st-25th          Book Fair 

October 24th & 25th     Parent Teacher Conferences   

October 31st                   Crazy Hair Day  

  

Hello Friends! 

Autumn has officially arrived 

so be sure your child comes 

prepared for school by 

bringing a jacket! We go 

outside to play everyday. 

This month we will begin 

learning about the 

Orchestra! We will learn the 

families of musical instruments and the beautiful sounds that 

each one adds to a musical piece.  

Be on the lookout for our Kindergarten Pop-Up Shop which will 

feature yummy treats for you to purchase! The “Snack Shack” 

is due to open this month. It will be operated by the 

Kindergarten students. 

“Kiss the Pig” is coming up on October 9th at Farmstead! Don’t 

miss it!!  One of our teachers will be the winner of our contest 

and kiss a pig! 
Miss Christine & Miss Arabelle 

October Newsletter Room 4  
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I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 


